
I am writing this to show support for Taylor’s law. Drug dealers need to be held accountable, especially 
when delivering drugs that are not what they say they are. Such as when they have Fentanyl in them (as 
in Taylor’s situation). It is such a dangerous drug even in small amounts.  
 
Please pass this law 
 
Thank you, 
Kari Moss 
Portland, OR 
 


